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Flip Williams <flipwilliams49@gmail.com> 11 November 2017 at 18:29
To: Harberton Parish Clerk <harbertonparishclerk@gmail.com>

Hi Cat,

Here’s the plan showing the proposed position of the 6 apple trees we’d like to plant early in the New Year. We've
shown that there is still at least 50m x 50m open space.

The trees are not to scale.

The varieties planned are 1 each of Devonshire Quarrenden, Egremont Russet, Robson Pippin, Ashmeads Kernel,
Peasgood Nonsuch and Bramley.

Please would you bring it to the attention of the HPC committee members.

Many thanks,
Flip
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